
TSSMAT Parent E-Safety Awareness Meeting
Thursday 7th April 2022

4.30pm - 5.30pm
Venue: The Richard Crosse Primary School

Do you really know what your children are doing online?
Who are they talking to?

How can we keep them safe?
Do you feel that your children are addicted to their screens?

What are the challenges that you face as a parent trying to protect your child
whilst they are on their devices?

As teachers, we get many questions each week about online safety from children and parents.
Many parents are worried about protecting their children online and limiting their online use,
whilst also letting them play and interact with their friends on their devices.

The internet and online world is amazing and ever changing but we all have to play our part in
keeping our children safe.

Please come along and join us for our parent awareness evening where we will explain the
latest trends, discuss common issues that filter through into school from home use and go
through some of the most up to date information and advice to keep your children safe whilst
online. To register your attendance please click on the link below or alternatively copy and
paste the link into your browser by Monday 4th April 2022:-

https://forms.gle/anpuR3dWZ79WjGhZA

TSSMAT IT Lead
Mr J Davies


